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CURRENT

• The Transportation and Public Works 
Department (TPW) is requesting the 
purchase of eight (8) 2020 or newer, Class 
1, extended cab pickups under the TPW 
Fleet Replacement Fund.
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PROPOSED
• On February 6, 2020, the City of Santa 

Rosa Invitation for Bid (IFB) 20-06 was 
opened by the Purchasing Division.

• Of the 181 vendors notified, 12 
prospective vendors downloaded the 
documents.  One response was received 
from Hansel Ford Inc, Santa Rosa, CA 
and was determined responsive and 
responsible to the bid solicitation. 
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Transportation 

and Public Works and Finance 
Departments, that the Council, by 
resolution, approve bid award and 
issuance of a purchase order for eight (8) 
2020 Ford F-150 extended cab pickups to 
Hansel Ford Inc, Santa Rosa, California, 
in the total amount not to exceed 
$211,922.40.
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QUESTIONS?
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